
Do you have a mental health project or idea
that would benefit from feedback or input

from  a group of VHA clinical care
providers?

If so – consider presenting to the SC MIRECC
CIC!

The CIC is comprised of six interprofessional VHA providers and
leaders who deliver care to Veterans. The CIC is responsible for
providing input on how to strategically advance SC MIRECC
programs.

Clinical Input Committee (CIC)

Contact Us

Presentations should focus on Veteran mental health.
Projects across all stages (e.g., developmental,
implementation, sustainment) are welcome.

The CIC meets on a quarterly basis to discuss strategic ways
to improve projects. For more time sensitive needs, feedback
outside of quarterly meetings is possible.

Please email the CIC Administrative Team or visit the CIC
website to learn more! 

Who?

What?

When?

How?

Darrell Zeno: Darrell.Zeno@va.gov
Mary Shapiro, PhD: Mary.Shapiro1@va.gov 

https://www.mirecc.va.gov/visn16/clinician-input-committee.asp
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